MOUNT NEBO RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION INC MEETING



Date: Wednesday 1st June 2016 **Meeting opened:** 7:30 PM

<u>Present:</u> Cathy Rough, Terry Bradford, Darren Grimwade, Ann Cassulino, Di Clark, Bill Scattini, Maggie Scattini, Brad Rice, Dee Hunt, James Eales, Lincoln Hudson

Apologies: Ross McLeod, Rob Lachowicz, Florence Bradford, Max Hunt.

Minutes of previous meeting are accepted:

Treasure's Report:

Cheque Ac \$1 858.86	Cash reserve \$4 352.56
Cash \$450	Debit Card \$335.02
Total \$6 996.44	

- Power \$214
- Pub night sold 70 meals
- Looking into membership being paid online.

Moved Brad Seconded Terry

Correspondence:

In: Email 26 May: Clare Murray re CARRS-Q workshop 22 Aug 2016

Email 30 May: information re Qld Road Safety Awards Engagements Workshop 22 Aug.

Email June: Workshop dates MBRC for Community Grants (July).

Out: Email 27 May: John Wikman MBRC re invite to attend our meetings -July?

Moved Cathy Seconded Ann

Last month's business:

- Ross and Brad now contacts for the ATO for updated registration. Two more contacts to be added.
- Jinibara update Rob L overseas atm, see email. Maggie talked about UQ research: researchers.uq.edu/research-project/28464. Rob to follow up.

Sub Committee reports:

• Road (Ross) – see email from Ross

0

• Performers/Entertainment (vacant)

C

Grounds (Maggie)

C

Arts (vacant)

0

 Hall hire (Brad) – James and Brad held a meeting: looking at hall hire online; a tiered system; allow outsiders to hire for weddings.

History (Carmel)

0

General business:

- Renovations roof and blue room need fixing; see email from Ross.
- Events Small Halls: Ross exploring Arts Dept grants; request Darren assist with funding.
- **Pub Night** June a curry night with David Bowie film clips.
- Working bee Sat July 9 from 9-12 noon. Bbq
- Bituminize Brad requested Darren to look at 4 driveways in the village to make footpaths safer

Meeting closed: 8:32pm